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April 2016
Cury C of E VA Primary school 

Cury CofE VA Primary is delighted to share with you their new vision statement which forms the acrostic on our school shield.  This is the end result of a piece of work that the governors and staff have been involved in over the last term.  It will become our school crest.  It aims to exemplify what we believe and want our young people to be.
We now have 46 pupils on our roll and another family who possibly will be joining us in the near future.
Our topic in Reception is all about the beach and the children are enjoying visiting the mermaid’s cave under the sea and the beach shop in our outdoor role play area.  A day out is being planned to Spring-fields pony centre.
In KS1, the children have been finding out about animals.  They now have a class pet shop.  Today they enjoyed a visit from Opal, Mrs Bostock- Chair of Governor’s cat, Miss Rosevear-our Early Year’s teaching assistant’s tortoise and Miss Taylor’s dog!  They are planning to visit Pets at Home in the near future.  
In Ks2, the children have been learning about ‘Earth Matters’, learning about volcanoes, earthquakes, rivers and biomes.  Today, they were enjoying working in small groups constructing a 3D model of a valley and oxbow lake!
This half term is our assessment time.  We explain to our pupils that this is a time that they need to do their best.  We feel are children are fully prepared for their assessments and need to make sure that they do themselves proud.
On the 11th May at 2pm, Father Shane has kindly agreed to hold an Easter Eucharist service for the children at St Corentyn Church.  All are welcome!
This term we have chosen to not swim as part of our PE provision but instead have benefited from a cricket coach.  Both key-stages are enjoying learning new skills.
After half term our Ks2 pupils will be going on the school residential camp.  This year they are spending 3 days and 2 nights at the Eden Project.  Ks1 will enjoy an activity week at the same time.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Upcoming event this term is our Big Breakfast on Friday 20th May.  All Welcome!  Posters will soon be displayed around the village.
We still have our school minibus and this can be hired out to the community at a cost of 60p/mile + diesel. Contact secretary@cury.cornwall.sch.uk for details.  We are fundraising in order to buy a new mini bus in 2017.
May I take this opportunity to thank you all for your ongoing support!
Lisa Newberry (Head Teacher)
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